FAMILY SERVICE 11.00AM

Call to Worship: NAH 592 v 2

All Thy works with joy surround Thee,
Earth and heaven reflect Thy rays;
Stars and angels sing around Thee,
Centre of unbroken praise.
Field and forest, vale and mountain,
Blooming meadow, flashing sea;
Chanting bird and flowing fountain,
Call us to rejoice in Thee.

Invocation

Hymn 264: Glorious Things of Thee are Spoken

Tithes and Offerings

Family Prayer - David Burgess

Children's Story – Matt Vincent

Scripture Reading: Luke 7: 36-48
Alison Burgess

Hymn 456: Dear Lord and Father of Mankind

Violin Solo – Aleta Annable

Sermon: Love is Respectful Pastor Ian Sleeman

Hymn 439: My Jesus I Love Thee Benediction

⋄

We invite you to come to the Cedar Room immediately after the worship service for refreshments and fellowship, or to remain in the sanctuary for guiet meditation and prayer.

THIS WEEK

Sun	10.00am	Communication Workshop
	5.00pm	Hockey – Hatfield Campus
Mon	5.30pm	Badminton
Tue	7.30pm	Prayer Meeting
Wed	5.30pm	Badminton
Fri	7.30pm	YP @ The Centre
	8.30pm	Soup Run to London
Sab	11.00am	Speaker: Dennis Porter

COMING SOON

17-18 Feb	How to Use the Alpha Course Workshop
20 Feb	Business Meeting – Refurbishment Plans
25 Feb	Speaker: Jim Cress
3 Mar	Women's World Day of Prayer, St Lukes
19 Mar	ADRA Fun Run, Hyde Park
21 May	Newbold Graduation
12-18 Jun	SEC Camp Meeting, Prestatyn
26-30 Jul	BUC Quinquennial Session, York University

CONTACTS

Senior Pastor: Ian Sleeman

Tel: 07754 10 33 22 Email: isleeman@email.com

Youth Pastor: Matthew Vincent

Tel: 07966 440 270 Email: pastormatt@mac.com

Elder for February: Louis Guenin 020 8445 3838

Church Office 01923 894 664

Centre Manager: Michael Swain Tel: 07962 320 372

Bulletin Items

Copy deadline: Thursday 3.00pm latest Answerphone: 01296 482 367 Email: bulletin@be-blue.org



e leads me beside the still waters.

He restores my soul.

Psalm 23:2,3

Family Service 11th February 2006



Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

SABBATH SCHOOL 9.45AM

Welcome – Paul Clee
Hymn 311: Sweet is the Work
Prayer – Steven Moser
Story from Iraq – Paul Clee
Mission Offering
A Worship Medley – Naomi Burgess
Lesson Study – Wise Words for Families
Hymn 699: I am Thine O Lord
Benediction – Roma Paley

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Welcome to all our members and visitors today. We are especially happy to have Graeme and Aleta Annable "home" from Australia, and we look forward to Aleta's ministry in music.

Today is Newbold Promotion Day. If you would like to support the college's special ministry for young people, please place your gift in the offering in an envelope marked "Newbold College".

The First Café Blue of 2006 takes place today at 7.30pm. If you would like to attend but have not booked yet, you should speak to Dan after the service today. The next Café Blue will be in April.

Our prayers are requested on behalf of John Mann, brother-in-law of Muriel Glendinning, who is to undergo open heart surgery in Canada on or about 21 February.

John Cooper would like to thank everyone for the flowers, cards, messages and visits that he has received following his accident. He is slowly recovering and appreciates your continued prayers on his behalf.

SUNSET TIMES

Today 5:06 Next week 5:19

Do you have a Teachers' Sabbath School Quarterly? This quarter's study guide is incorrectly dated. Free replacements will be available from the desk next Sabbath.

Communication Workshop to be held tomorrow, 10.00 am to 12 noon, including an introduction to report-writing, the development of a strategy for the local church department, and the creation of a team programme. Come along and help your church to further enhance its public image.

SEC Camp Meeting will be held **12-18 June** in Prestatyn, North Wales. Application forms are available from the desk. Ten per cent discount if your form is signed by the Pastor and returned by **15 February**.

Lost Property A number of items are awaiting collection from the deacons' room.

Stanborough School humanitarian trip to India: A big Thank You to all those who responded so generously to the appeal for watches for the Besso orphans. Please remember the volunteers in your prayers; they leave tomorrow, Sunday, and will be away for two weeks.

Celebration Hockey A special game has been arranged for tomorrow afternoon to celebrate the forthcoming marriage of Chris and Joanna, and the presence of friends from near and far. You are invited to join in and show them that life is not just a box of chocolates. 5pm at Hatfield Campus. £2 per person. Details from Pat on 01923 672500.

this Friday, 17 February
7.30pm @ the Centre

The Soup Run next Friday evening to visit the homeless in London will be led by Rosemary and the driver will be Brian.

PRAYER CORNER

Please pray for disabled young people, who cope with life so courageously.

How to use the Alpha Course 17 and 18 February, Stanborough School. The SEC Strategic Development and Church Growth Department is running a training workshop for those interested in conducting the inter-denominational Alpha Course and in making better use of our own church's LDi resources. Details from Aristotle Vontzalides on 01923 232 728.

Ten Minutes for God Please remember to spend an extra ten minutes on your devotional life. Especially, pray that God will lead you to someone you can invite to the forthcoming evangelistic series, starting on 14 March. Many members have already experienced the benefits of quietly spending time in God's Word, speaking to Him in prayer, and listening for His still small voice.

We need names and addresses of people whom you would like to be sent a special invitation to the evangelistic series that will begin on 14 March. Pat Walton, Church Growth Coordinator, is compiling a centralized list in order to avoid any duplication, so please give any names and addresses (and telephone numbers, if possible) to Pat or to Pastor Sleeman.

Good News from our Bible School! The Adventist Discovery Centre (VOP) reports that one student who lives fairly nearby is racing through the Bible course and has already declared that she wishes to start keeping the Sabbath. Pray for this lady as we try to make contact, and thanks to the person who delivered a card through her door.

Can you help? Elizabeth Talmacs, who attends this church, is moving out of her present address next week and needs somewhere to store her suitcases and a folding massage table for about two weeks. She also needs accommodation for about a month from 1 March before taking up a live-in position caring for the elderly. Please see Pastor Sleeman if you can help, or call 07932 041286. References available.

If you would like a visit, or you know of someone who is ill or lonely, or would appreciate a visit, please telephone the Pastor or Elder (see *Contacts* overleaf).